
CHEERS TO A SAFE YEAR! 

Dear Valued Customers: 

We would like to thank you for your continued business at our Landfills and assure you that 

maintaining Safe Operations is our number one priority for both our customers and 

employees.  As part of this we would like to re-inform you of our onsite Safety Requirements.  

Please share this important information with all of your drivers or anyone who might enter 

the landfill on your behalf.  Violations of these policies will be documented and letters of 

such violations will be sent directly to Company Representatives followed by a phone call. 

Thank you for your support. 

 Always wear proper Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) when exiting the vehicle.                                             

(High-Visibility Clothes, Hard Hats, full coverage shoes) 

 Maintain Safe Distances between vehicles - Minimum of 10 ft. between ALL vehicles - 

50 ft. for end dumps. 

 Only the TRUCK DRIVER may exit the cab at active tipping area. 

 Pay close attention to all signs and follow the posted Speed Limit. 

 Heavy Equipment Always has the right of way. 

 Disposal vehicles - keys must be removed from ignition when cleaning out. 

  Minors under 16 must stay in vehicles at all times.

 Do NOT walk under raised tail gates.

 NO Smoking on the landfill. 

 NO Scavenging. 

 NO electronics, tires or hazardous waste accepted. 

 NO Cell Phone usage while on site unless stopped  

and park brake set. 

Please contact:  Daniel Bargmann, Operations Manager at Tower Landfill 720-539-2985 or 

Chris Gronquist, Operations Manager at Foothills Landfill 720-232-2178, to report violations 

of these policies or if you have any comments or concerns. 


